

ORRIN G. HATCH

July 10, 2018

Pedro Diaz Blum, Esq. Avenida Bolívar Norte Centro Comercial Guaparo Planta Alta, Locales PA-15,17,30 Valencia, Estado Carabobo Código postal 2001 Venezuela

Dear Pedro,

I write to thank you for your hard work and help in securing the release of Joshua and Thamy Holt. Your commitment to this case, along with your persistence in ensuring that no stone was left unturned in our efforts to secure their release, have meant the world to me.

As one of the most difficult issues I have worked on during my Senate service, I know it would not have been successful were it not for the dedication and teamwork of individuals seeking to do the right thing. I thank you for rising up to the task, and for your leadership and service in this noble cause.

Warmest personal regards,

Orrin G. Hatch

United States Senator